
 

 Ministry of Harvest International, Inc. 
P.O. Box 6690  ·  Ocala, FL 34478  ·  (352) 622-1818  ·  www.HarvestInternational.org  ·  austintfmc@gmail.com 

  

Austin & Kaelee Truelove 
with Sabashtian, Katianna, Majolie, 
Mirette, Ariella, Celeste & Nesline 

 

Serving the Lord in Haiti 

Jerela’s rusted through roof Jerela’s new roof 

 

 

“May the glory of the LORD endure forever; may the LORD rejoice in His works,” - Ps. 104:31 
 
  Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus and the Holy Spirit, our comforter,  
 

Many of you have heard of the very tragic loss of a missionary couple near Port-au-Prince, Haiti due to gang     violence. 
Although we didn’t know them personally, we are none-the-less grieved and mourn with their families. Our area of Haiti 
continues to be relatively calm.    

    
We received notification that our shipment of over 1.5 tons of food and supplies arrived in Haiti. The shipment should be in 
our team’s hands next week, Lord willing. God be praised!  

 
The Voltaire family moved into their new 
home the last week of April, so we wanted 
to include pictures of them and the 
complete home. We very thankful for our 
Father’s blessing on this family through your 
faithful giving.  
  
Last month, Austin was informed that one 
of the homes we built a while back was in 
need of a roof due to poor quality roofing 
metal. Our team was able to replace it one 
day. Because of your generosity, we were able to meet this unexpected need. Thank you! 
 

We are scheduled to 
travel back to Haiti this 
fall; however, this may 
prove impracticable if not 
impossible.  

 
                                       
                    We 

must trust that God has a plan for us through this season. Only He knows our future.  
  
  Thank you so much for your continued generosity.  Please continue to pray for Haiti, especially for Pecry.  
      
  In Christ our King,  

     Austin and Kaelee 

  
*Donations may be made by check (memo – Truelove) using address below, or via the website below.  

Voltaire family in new home 

The Voltaire family’s new home 


